A FAMILY OF PROGRAMS

March 30th, 2020

Angela Calvillo

Clerk of the Board

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
City Hall, Room 244

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689

Dear Ms. Calvillo,

Earlier this month we sent over a letter to inform the Clerk of the Board that HealthRIGHT 360 will be
holding our Sunshine Meeting on Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 1563 Mission Street, San Francisco. In
compliance with the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance, this meeting was to be free and open to the
public. Due to the current Shelter in Place Order, we plan to hold this meeting by teleconference for our
board members and thus are cancelling it as a meeting that is open to the public. We will send over our
letter with notice of our rescheduled Sunshine Meeting once the order has been lifted and we have a

new date selected.

Sincere regards,
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Lauren Kahn

Vice President of Communications and Government Affairs
HealthRIGHT 360

1563 Mission Street

San Francisco, CA. 94103

lkahn@healthright360.0r
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